
Notice to Pell-Eligible Students  

American Rescue Plan 

   

 

NOTICE ABOUT YOUR NETTTS ARP GRANT 

December 1, 2021 

 
The American Rescue Plan (“ARP”) includes funds for emergency financial aid grants to students.  

NETTTS is making emergency financial aid grants available to students (“NETTTS ARP Grants”), which 

grants may be used for any component of the student’s cost of attendance or for emergency costs that 

arise due to coronavirus, such as tuition, food, housing, health care (including mental health care) or 

child care.   

We are glad to inform you that, based on your Expected Family Contribution, NETTTS will provide a 

NETTTS ARP Grant to you.  To receive the NETTTS ARP Grant, simply complete and return the Form 

below to helpgrant@nettts.com by December 13, 2021. 

STUDENT CONTACT INFORMATION 
 
Student Name: ______________________________________    Email: __________________________ 
 
Address: _____________________________________ City: ______________ State: ____ Zip: _______ 
 
Last Four Digits of SSN: ___________   Phone Number: _______________________________ 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kelly Maikowski 
Corp. Director of Financial Aid 
 

NETTTS ARP GRANT FORM (PELL-ELIGIBLE STUDENTS) 

By signing this form, I am requesting that NETTTS provide a NETTTS ARP Grant to me via check.  I 

understand that if I do not cash the check within 15 days, NETTTS may void the check in order to comply 

with federal grant administration regulations.     

 

_______________________________________________   

Student Signature 

_______________________________________________ 

Student Printed Name 

_______________________________________________ 

Date Signed 

 

mailto:helpgrant@nettts.com

